
 

 

 
   

 
 

 
 
 

“So then, just as you received Christ Jesus as Lord, continue to live your lives in him, rooted and built up in him, 
strengthened in the faith as you were taught, and overflowing with thankfulness.  Colossians 2:6-7 

HOME BULLETIN for Thursday, May 15, 2025
IN THE NEWS: 
Registration Link  
Today is the last day to get your 
child registered to avoid late 
fees (this does not apply to new 
families). 
Here is the link for the 2025-26 
Student Registration.   
Please contact the office if you 
have any questions.    
 
Education Savings Account (ESA) Update 
ESA application is open April 16 
through June 30.  If you 
qualified/received ESA last year, you 
have to fill out the form again this 
year to receive funds.   
https://iowa-
households.withodyssey.com/login/?utm_medium=em
ail&utm_source=govdelivery 
 
Jog/Walk a Thon Important Information 
Please collect the money and get handed back to 
the office by TOMORROW.   
 
Mark your Calendar 
End of year school cleaning will be on Thursday, 
May 29.   Last Names A – J will be cleaning this year.  
More details will be coming out next week.  
 
Graduation Date and Time 
The 8th grade class of 2025 will be graduating on 
Thursday, May 22 at the First CRC in Hull at 7:00 PM. 
We cordially invite any who would like to attend. 
 
Library Books 
If you have any of school’s library books at home, 
please return to school sometime next week! 
 
Last Day of School 
The last day of school is on May 23.  We will be 
having a full day of school with a 3:25 dismissal.    
 

 

*SCRIP* 
                 Order Date       Pick Up 
          Monday, May 19 Friday, May 23 
         Monday, June 9  Thursday, June 12 
         Monday, June 23 Thursday, June26 
         Monday, July 7  Thursday, July 10 
          Monday, July 21 Thursday, July 24 
         Monday, August 4 Thursday, August 7 
         Monday, August 18 Thursday, August 21 
         Monday, August 25 Thursday, August 28 
 

Menu ~ Monday, May 19 – Friday, May 23 
     Monday 

Tator Tot Casserole, Roll & Fruit 
Tuesday 

Chicken Bacon Wrap, Chips & Salsa, Fruit & Carrots 
Wednesday 

Taco in a Bag, Potato Oles, Fruit & Lettuce 
Thursday 

Cream Chicken Bun, Fries, Fruit & Green Beans 
Friday 

Pizza Party 
*This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 
Calendar 
Thursday, May 15 – Soccer Game at Inwood - COED  
Friday, May 16 – Last Day of Preschool 
Monday, May 19 – Finance Meeting 6:00 
        - Board Meeting 7:00 
Thursday, May 22 – 8th Grade Graduation  
Friday, May 23 – Last day of school – 3:25 dismissal 
       *SCHOOL’S OUT FOR THE SUMMER!! 
 
NICSTO 
Everyone who is eligible for NICSTO assistance is 
encouraged to apply.  The application can be 
found on our webpage under the Forms and 
Documents tab.  The application deadline for 
NICSTO is July 3. 

       *OVER 



 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
The Rally Day Sale has been set for Saturday,  
September 20, 2025. This is a huge fundraiser for our 
school! Mark your calendars now! 

蔿蕀蕁蕂蕃蕄蕇蕈蕉蕊蕅蕆蕋 Last Day of School Field Day – Let’s Celebrate! 
We’re wrapping up an amazing school year with a 
Field Day celebration on the last day of school! 
Students will enjoy a day of outdoor fun and games 
with their peer groups, creating lasting memories 
together. 

꽪꽫꽬꽇꽭 Time: 10:00 AM – 2:45 PM 
荘荙荚荛荜 Pizza Party: Noon – Lunch is on us! 

Important Reminders:                                                    
Please have your child wear older clothes and 
sturdy shoes that can get wet or dirty—some 
activities might get a little messy! 

 Don’t forget to pack a water bottle and 
apply sunscreen before school. 

We’re excited to end the year with fun, laughter, 
and celebration! 

Family Picture 
While you are on your summer vacation as a family 
this year, don’t forget to take a family picture to add 
to our family tree in the airlock.  At the beginning of 
the 2025-26 school year – we are asking that each 
family please hand in a family picture.  You may hand 
them in at any time this summer as well!! 
 
Beyond the Bell 
There will be NO Beyond the Bell on Thursday, May 
22. 
 
School Supplies for Children Around the World 
At the end of the school year, students have the 
opportunity to put extra crayons, pencils, scissors, 
partially used notebooks, pencil boxes, pencil 
sharpeners, colored pencils, erasers, or markers that 
they will no longer use in a box outside the office.  The 
Kiwanis Club will then ship the supplies to children 
around the world who do not have school supplies 
available for them.  Discuss with your child what items 
they may donate and what you would like brought 
home.  Thanks! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


